
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16/06/22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Warm Weather Warning  

 

As you may be aware, a period of warm weather is expected over the next few days.  This weather 

is set to peak with particularly high temperatures on  Friday 17th June 2022.  In view of this, 

learners will not be expected to wear blazers on Friday 17th June 2022. Blazers will be expected 

to be worn from Monday 20th June 2022. It may also be advantageous for them to apply high 

factor sun cream before attending school and bring a small quanity to reapply during social times. 

We also recommend that learners bring a water bottle to school, which they will be able to 

replenish during the day.  

 

In addition to this, the academy will:  

 

• Have additional water stations at breaktimes and lunchtimes where learners will be 

encouraged to fill up their water bottles.  

• Hand out free water bottles to learners that require them in the afternoon.  

• Arrange two ice-cream vans to be onsite allowing learners to purchase an ice-cream or ice 

lolly.  

• Some classrooms will be re-located in the afternoon to cooler classrooms where necessary.   

 

As we are all aware, the British weather is notoriously difficult to predict both in the short and long 

term. Therefore, we will update you with any subsequent adjustments to uniform, should the warm 

weather peak again in the near future.  Unless parents/carers and learners are notified otherwise, all 

learners will be expected to wear their blazer to the academy again on Monday 20th June 2022.  

 
Please note that learners in Year 11 will be allowed to leave school at breaktime tomorrow 

(11.00), unless they do Hospitality and Catering in whoch case they should go to room A4. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Dhami 

Principal  


